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By Lynn Kotler, CRDC President 

The arrival of spring promises warm breezes, sunshine, blooming flowers and the Chelsea Reform Democratic Spring Fundraiser. It has been the tradition of this Club to honor an individual and an organization at our fundraiser, as well as announce the annual recipient of the Esther Smith Award. This year our Executive Board selected as our deserving honoree: Paul Groncki. I would like to tell you a little bit about him. 

Paul Groncki 

Paul has been active in local political and community work since 1983.  Over the past 25 years, Paul has served as a member of the County Committee, District Leader, Club President, Campaign Manager, Judicial Delegate, Election Inspector, Community Board Representative and is currently our Club Treasurer. 

He has organized voter registration campaigns, raised money for and managed political campaigns, and has been an advocate for human rights, including, but not limited to, housing, senior, sexual preference and education rights.  He has extensive volunteer leadership experience both in and out of our community. Paul has been a Board of Trustees member of Hudson Guild since 1997, assisting them with their $12 million building renovation campaign, and has helped to strengthen their image and recognition in the community.  He also served as a board liaison to their arts program.  He is also a docent for the Rubin Museum on 17th Street and 7th Avenue and a founder and current treasurer of Save Chelsea. 

I asked myself, so when does he have time to work?  With a doctorate in economics, Paul’s professional experience is focused in marketing financial services.  He has worked for giants such as Citicorp, JP Morgan Chase & Co., Bankers Trust Co. and Novantas.  He is presently involved with a Toronto-based company -- Thinkx Intellectual Capital, Inc. -- assisting clients raise the power of their thinking by generating more and better ideas than they dreamed possible. 

I have worked closely with Paul for almost a year and a half as President of this organization, and I cannot think of a more deserving individual. 
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